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I strongly oppose HB 2025. It seems to me that the spending can be cut or stopped 

at the government level in the state versus creating maps, that create Insurance 

companies, to hike rate so high that is difficult for those of us who are on a fixed 

income to continue to pay our regular bills and the insurance that has been increased 

to more than 50%.  Higher taxes is not what we need in the state, we need for our 

governor to recognize the fact that the Poor spending in our budget is the problem 

and not to increase the taxes to make up for those poor decisions.  


